
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

3. PRESENTATION OF STYX LIVING LABORATORY PLAQUE 
 
 Christine Heremaia presented the Board with the Styx Living Laboratory plaque in recognition of the 

Board’s support for the project. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


